
If you have suggestions on how we can 

improve the residential experience 

we’d love to  hear from you.  Here’s 

how you can do that: 

Submit your suggestion at  

https://forms.office.com/

r/7dqNJMNC78 

 Week of February 14:  Last Names 

Beginning with A-D   

 Week of February 21: Last Names 

Beginning with E-K 

 Week of February 28: Last Names 

beginning with L-Q    

 Week of March 7: Last Names 

beginning with R-Z   

 Week of March 14:  Last Names 

Beginning with A-D   

 Week of March 21: NO 

SURVEILLANCE TESTING (SPRING 

BREAK) 

 Week of March 28: Last Names 

Beginning with E-K 

 Week of April 4: Last Names 

beginning with L-Q    

 Week of April 11: Last Names 

beginning with R-Z   

 Week of April 18: Last Names 

Beginning with A-D 

 Week of April 25: Last Names 

beginning with E-K    

 Week of May 2: Last Names 

beginning with L-Q  

 Week of May 9: Last Names 

beginning with R-Z 

Latest COVID Info available at 

https://www.oldwestbury.edu/covid  

TELL US WHAT 

YOU THINK RESIDENTIAL LIFE 
NEWSLETTER — FEBRUARY 2022 

WELCOME BACK WE MISSED YOU! 
We hope that you had a restful and healthy break.  Spring semester is a busy one with lots 

of exciting things happening on campus.  Two big processes for Residential Life include 

Room Selection and Staff Selection.  Spring has some exciting programs also so be sure to 

check out Panther Connect for the latest goings on around campus. 

We’re Hiring 

Leader, Helper, Community Builder,  

Advisor and Event Planner are just some 

of the many roles that Resident 

Assistants (RAs) play.  If you think 

you’re up for the challenge or want to 

learn more then please come to one of 

our info sessions.  Application available on  

Handshake starting 2/8/22. 

Updates & Reminders  

 The  heat is on.  If your heat is not 

working please find an RA or RHD 

immediately to let them know. We’ll work 

with facilities to address the concern 

ASAP.  Please also submit a work order so 

that issues are tracked appropriately. 

 AV Kitchen update —  We are excited to let you know that new kitchens will be 

installed in the AV halls in February and March. 

 Village Gym — Work is underway.  Facilities has painted and installed new LED lighting.  

Old carpet is  coming up to make way for the new rubber gym floor.  We are working 

with vendors on finalizing wall decals and equipment delivery.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SURVEILLANCE 

TESTING DATES 

Out with the old…  In with the new! 

https://forms.office.com/r/7dqNJMNC78
https://forms.office.com/r/7dqNJMNC78
https://www.oldwestbury.edu/covid


FEATURED CAMPUS PROGRAMS 

PANTHER CONNECT  HTTPS://OLDWESTBURY.PRESENCE.IO/EVENTS FOR  UPDATED INFO 

https://oldwestbury.presence.io/events

